
 

 
 
 

 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 
Intermunicipal Planning Framework with the City of St. Albert - Grant Application  
Funding 

Recommendation of the Committee  

That the City of Edmonton participate jointly, with the City of St. Albert, in the Alberta Community 
Partnership grant application, as outlined in the February 19, 2021, Urban Form and Corporate 
Strategic Development report UFCSD00279. 

History 

At the February 19, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the February 19, 2021, Urban Form and 
Corporate Strategic Development report UFCSD00279 and the February 19, 2021, Integrated 
Infrastructure Services report CR_8133 were considered together.  
 
Related motion passed at February 19, 2021, Executive Committee 

Ray Gibbon Drive (A. Knack)  
That the February 19, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure Services report CR_8133, be received for 
information. 

Attachment 

February 19, 2021, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report UFCSD00279 

 

Dealt with on February 19, 2021 | Executive Committee Report 1 
 

                                    ​ 1 of 1 


